
 

Welcome to October! �  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Fall is in full swing, and we are excited to embrace the cooler weather, 
colourful leaves, and festive activities. October is packed with fun, 
learning, and plenty of Halloween excitement! We’ve got some 
wonderful seasonal themes and exciting events planned to make 
this month special for your little ones. 
Seasonal Clothing: As the weather cools down, please ensure your 
child comes with a jacket and appropriate layers. We’ll continue to 
have outdoor playtime as long as the weather allows.  
Extra Clothes: Please check your child’s cubby and update their extra set of 
clothes for the cooler weather.  
Flu Season: With flu season approaching, please keep your child home if they are 
feeling unwell to prevent the spread of illness. 
Turkey Thanks Giving lunch is going to be served on Friday Oct 11th. 

Last month we had our first LET’S DANCE event and the video is being 
played on the lobby’s TV. Also you can pick up copy of this video by 
providing us with a USB Flash memory.  
Last month we had to say goodbye to Miss Tanya and Soheila. We will 
miss them both and wish them all the best in their future 
endeavours. We also are excited to have Miss Shima in the Ladybug 
room. We Ladybug room is going to be lots of fun with you Miss 
Shima. 
The last week of October will be filled with Halloween-themed 
crafts, pumpkin decorating, spooky (but not scary!) stories, and plenty 
of festive fun. On October 31, we’ll host a Halloween Costume Parade 
where children can show off their costumes. 
Halloween can be an exciting but overwhelming time for young children. T o 
help them feel comfortable, consider: Discussing what to expect 

during trick-or-treating or at Halloween events. Letting 
them try on their costume in advance to ensure 

they feel comfortable. Keeping their bedtime 
routine consistent, especially with all the 
extra excitement. 
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Caterpillar Room: 
We are going to miss Beau Beau as he is moving to the butterfly room and 
Luna and Luca are going to start their daycare experience with us starting 
this October. Topics of this month’s conversation are going to be Thanks 
Giving, Weather, Halloween. 

Butterfly Room: 
We are welcoming Beau and Solace to our class and saying goodbye to Davyd and 
Liam. We are going to focus on Thanks Giving, pumpkins and Halloween.  

Ladybug Room: 
This month we are going to talk about autumn, trees, and 
leaves, Thanks giving, and Halloween. We are sad to see 
Dimanli and Mathias are leaving the centre. We are 
wishing them all the best and will be missing them. 
Davyd and Liam are joining us and will be having lots of 
fun with them. 

Bunny Room: 
This month we are going to talk about fire safety, 
squirrels, scarecrows, pumpkins, and Halloween. Also we are 
really excited to have two new friends. Matteo and Noah are 
going to start attending bunny room this October.  

Dinosaur Room: 
Let us welcome Pransa to our class this month. This month we are going to talk 
about Culture and diversity, Thanks giving, Family, Fire safety, and 
Halloweeeeeeeen! 


